
	

	

Parking arrangements for visiting schools and their supporters 
 

For health and safety reasons and to avoid congestion due to our limited parking space, it is 
not possible to offer parking for visiting teams and their supporters at the School’s main site, 
(Josca’s House on Kingston Road). 

Coaches 

• Must park in the Pavilion car park where the boys will disembark.  
• Visiting staff members must then accompany to and from the main school site using the 

footbridge to get changed, and again after the match before match teas. 
• Finally, return via the footbridge to the Pavilion car park to meet their transport again. 

Minibuses 

• May park on the main school site as directed by the Director of Sport. 

Visiting Spectators 
Parking: Please can parents supporting their school’s team also park at the Pavilion. 

Dogs: Please note, we are unable to accommodate the needs of spectators’ dogs. In the 
interests of safety and hygiene for all we do not permit them to be brought onto our playing 
fields, except assistance dogs by prior permission. 

Directions to the Pavilion Site 

From the A34 
Leave the A34 at the Marcham roundabout and head towards Marcham. Go through the 
village and approx. 1 mile out of Marcham is the junction with the A338 by a Shell garage. 
Turn left at the traffic lights onto the A338 sign posted Wantage and proceed for 100m. The 
entrance to the Pavilion is on the immediate right hand side. 

From the A420 
Leave the A420 at the roundabout where you will see a sign for Frilford Heath A338. 
Continue along this road, past Frilford Heath Golf Club until you reach the traffic lights at the 
junction with the A415. Continue straight over the first set and the second set of lights 
towards Wantage. After 100m you will see the entrance to the Pavilion on the right. 

From the south on the A338 
Just before the traffic lights at the junction with the A415, you will see a turn on the left which 
is the turning for the Pavilion. If you get to the traffic lights, you have gone too far. 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. 


